Christina M. Fiorillo

From: GTony@coralsprings.org

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 5:31 PM

To: tneese@coralsprings.org; BMcKeone@coralsprings.org; CParry@coralsprings.org;
tpustizzi@coralsprings.org

Cc: GMatonak@coralsprings.org

Subject: Employee Annual & Sick Leave Usage

Lt. Neese,

In the the span of two weeks I've been pulled off the road to discuss both my annual and sick leave usage. For
over 10 years now l've been an exceptional employee for this organization. I've never been the subject of
discipline or embarrassment for the department. My service record is filled with nothing but honorable
achievements and it illustrates nothing less then committed service. All the leave time I've used since my
sworn in date have been used in accordance with all City and Department policies. Whether intentional or in
indirectly implied the message sent is that | abuse my leave. These inquires are now floating around amongst
my peers and subordinates depicting me as a potential policy violator. | rarely have something to say in
matters of administrative decisions. However, my reputation amongst my officers and peers means dear to
me. This type of inquire creates unnecessary stress in the work environment that diminishes trust and
morale.

Should you have any other questions about my leave usage that don't comply with City or Department policy, |
will be requesting the presence of my FOP representative.

Respectfully,

Sergeant Gregory Tony

Patrol Division / SWAT

Coral Springs Police Department
2801 Coral Springs Drive

Coral Springs, FL 33065
954-346-1273 office
954-829-5123 cell
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